
 

 

 

 

With 'back to school' done, we're gearing up to shape the future for our kids ahead of the next 
federal election. 

Before we dive in, will you take a few minutes to shape our campaign plans in our   supporter 
survey? 

Your answers will inform our media strategy, how we communicate, and where we focus 
campaign resources.  
 
It takes 3 minutes, so grab a moment to yourself and tell us what you think. You probably deserve 
a break anyway,   

 

Take our 2025 supporter survey now 

 

   
 

 

 

 



 

 ͟͝͠͞ Stories That Make You Smile  ͟͝͠͞  

The Making of ‘Later is Too Late’ video  

Two weeks before Christmas, at the busiest time of the year, we put out a call.   ᇚᇛᇜᇝ 

We asked parents, kids - even a puppy - to come together to help create something powerful: a 
message straight from the heart, reminding Australians that later is too late to act on climate.     

The response? Nothing short of inspiring.     

READ MORE 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Practical Action  

EV touring: What happened when we ran our 

 

 

Featured resource  

 



BYD Atto 3 battery down to zero 

Fresh from a 4,550 km, three state, two week 
family road trip in an electric vehicle, David 
McEwen reports back on his experience, 
including the good, the bad, the future, and a 
special mention. 

READ MORE 

 

Candidate engagement training - 13 Feb 

 

Skill up to meet your MP or election candidate 
to help them understand how the right climate 
solutions also ease cost of living pressures 
(lunchtime and evening sessions). 

SIGN UP HERE 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Kids  

 

 



Discover where your raindrop's end up with 
this interactive map.  

Simply tap a world map to add a raindrop, and 
it lets you follow its course to its final 
destination. 

CHECK IT OUT 

 

Older Kids  

 

How to raise kids to identify misinformation 

Telling facts from fiction is a crucial skill. In the 
age of AI hallucinations, hoaxes, deceptive 
marketing, and record-low public trust in 
science and other institutions, it’s more 
important than ever to raise kids who can sift 
through evidence, identify reliable sources, 
and think for themselves. 

READ MORE 

 

 

 

 

Book Review: Glimpses of Utopia by Jess 
Scully  

It’s easy to feel disheartened—sometimes 
even despondent—about the state of the 
world. That’s why we need books like Glimpses 
of Utopia by Jess Scully. 

Read more here 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

 

Find your local group and see what events are 
on, or join in national trainings. 
 

SEE EVENTS 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 



 

SHARE on Facebook 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

What did you think of this month's newsletter? 

💛💛💛💛💛 

💛💛💛💛 

💛💛💛  

💛💛 



💛  

 

Your feedback can help us engage more parents for climate 

  

 

 

 

 
Parents for Climate acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land, waters and skies where 
we live, work and nurture our children. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present and 
recognise the continuous connection of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples to land, 
water and Country. We acknowledge there is no climate justice without justice for First Nations 
people.  

Tell us what you think? Share your thoughts or content ideas by emailing 
info@parentsforclimate.org 

Forward this Newsletter: Know someone who would appreciate our climate-supportive 
community? 
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